Select Committee on
Superannuation

Superannuation and standards of living in
retirement

On 14 March 2002 the Senate referred the following matter to the Committee for
inquiry and report by 26 September 2002:

The adequacy of the tax arrangements for superannuation and related policy to
address the retirement income and aged and health care needs of Australians

The inquiry will focus on people’s standards of living in retirement and the
factors which contribute to that - including retirement incomes, contribution
levels and taxation arrangements for superannuation, and meeting the aged and
health care needs of Australians.

The Committee invites interested organisations and individuals to lodge
submissions by 3 May 2002 with:

The Secretary, Senate Select Committee on Superannuation, Parliament
House, CANBERRA ACT 2600 or Email:super.sen@aph.gov.au

Submissions become Committee documents and are made public only after a
decision by the Committee. Persons making submissions must not release them
without the approval of the Committee. Submissions are covered by
parliamentary privilege but the unauthorised release of them is not. The
Committee encourages the lodgement of submissions in electronic form. E-
mailed submissions must include name, phone number and postal address.

Additional information can be found on the Committee’s website at:
www.aph.gov.au/senate/committee/superannuation_ctte/index.htm

Further assistance is available from the Secretariat on (02) 6277 3458.
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